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Dear Committee,  
 
As a resident in Lilyfield Road Rozelle, I would like to express my extreme disappointment with 
the local traffic issues that have arisen since the interchange opened in January 2024.  We have 
waited 4 years for the construction to be completed and now have extended traffic delays every 
weekday morning trying to get to work, because the access roads to the ANZAC bridge are 
clogged. It is really disappointing.   
 
I have also read in the media that this was the expected outcome - that the project expected 
people to change their habits to ease the congestion.   Well I live in the local area and there are 
no alternative ways to get out of Rozelle in the morning other than travel up Gordon Street to 
Victoria Road or take Catherine Street to the City West Link - and they are equally bad.  I have 
tried starting earlier and leaving later and it doesn't seem to make any difference.   There are just 
not enough lanes going on the ANZAC bridge from either approach. 
 
The Government needs to resolve this situation as soon as possible. 
 
Regards  
 

  
 




